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Beachwood Breeze

     


   P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
October 2009
MOVIE IN THE PARK: GREAT FUN FOR THE FAMILY

On Friday, Sept. 11th, the JaxParks staff did a wonderful job in the showing the movie Hotel For Dogs.  There were approximately 60 adults and children who attended the movie.  The weather was perfect for an evening under the stars!   The free popcorn and punch was a treat for everyone.

We have made arrangements to get on the calendar for another movie night March 5, 2010.  To find out more about future movie nights in town, check out the schedule at www.JaxParks.com, then Recreation Programs, then Calendar and also www.Jax4kids.com, then Movies.

NEW FLOOD LIGHTS

Have you noticed the new flood lights at the entrance to our subdivision.  THANKS TO BOB BRIDGES for donating his time and skills to replace the damaged fixtures and installing new ones.  The new lights look fantastic!

HURRICANE SEASON IS HERE

Be prepared and have a plan:

· Make or update your hurricane plan.  Checklists are available on jea.com and at www.nefloridaredcross.org.

· Register now if you have special medical or transportation needs during an evacuation.  You can find forms on line at www.coj.net or by calling the Emergency Preparedness Division at 904/630-2489.  The forms may also be picked up at JEA’s Central Business Office located at 21 W. Church Street downtown.
MEET DR. MARK FALBO

Dr. Falbo, from U.N.F., will discuss activities and topics of interest that you would like offered at the community center.  For example, in November we will have a presentation on the topic of “Aging Gracefully” with advice on staying fit and healthy.   
Dr. Falbo wants input from the Beachwood residents (all ages) in order to explore options and topics of interest.
**Thank you to the Beachwood Apts. Manager for assistance in printing the newsletter.
NEIGHBORHOODLINK HAS BEEN REDESIGNED

Check out the newly redesigned web site at www.neighborhoodlink.com then follow the steps

1) Find Your  Neighborhood or Organization type 32246 in the box and click Search.
2) Scroll down to the list of Neighborhoods and click on Beachwood Civic Association.
3) Explore the updates and changes

4) On the right side of screen find Our Info to click on Newsletter (which is the Beachwood Breeze).
LOITERING AT STARFISH & BEACHWOOD BLVD.

Simply CALL 630-0500 to report any loitering or suspicious activity.  Hanging out on or around the guardrail and on the bridge is considered loitering. The police have been making a concerted effort to keep the area clear.
Beachwood Civic Association Annual Membership Drive

We are still receiving dues for the yearly membership for 2009.  If you were not able to contribute for any reason, there are ways you can help.  If you see tires or appliances that haven’t been picked up, call 630-CITY to put in a request for pickup.  There is always trash along Beachwood Blvd. that you can pick up.  All your efforts are greatly appreciated by your community.

Remember you don’t have to pay any dues to attend the monthly meetings.  If you have any subject you’d like to discuss, please come the next scheduled meeting.

The Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, Oct. 20th
at 7:30 pm at the Comm. Center.
Please join in. 












